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Voting in the SA Voice to 
Parliament Election
The South Australian First Nations Voice to Parliament Election  
will be held on Saturday, 16 March, 2024.

There will be polling booths across the state where eligible electors  
can vote in person. Locations will be publicised closer to polling  
day at savoicelection.sa.gov.au.

If you are unable to attend a polling booth on polling day, there are  
other options to make sure you can cast your vote.

Early Voting: Wednesday 6 March to Friday 15 March 2024  Early Voting Centres will be set up 
during the two weeks before polling day across the state. Eligible electors who cannot attend a 
polling booth on 16 March may cast their vote at an Early Voting Centre. Locations will be publicised 
closer to polling day at savoicelection.sa.gov.au.

Postal Voting: If you are unable to attend a polling booth or Early Voting Centre, postal vote 
applications will be available from 29 January 2024 at selected locations across the state or can  
be downloaded from savoiceelection.sa.gov.au or by calling 1300 655 232.

Complete the application and return it to ECSA to receive your Postal Voting Pack. Postal Voting 
Packs containing your ballot papers  
will be sent out via post the week of 
Monday, 4 March 2024.

Mobile Polling will be conducted  
in regional and remote locations 
across South Australia between 
Monday, 4 March and Friday,  
15 March, 2024.

Mobile polling locations and times will 
be advised closer to the election date.

For more information  
about voting, scan the  

QR code or head to 
savoiceelection.sa.gov.au
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